
Hi,

I am writing to express concern for the documents loaded online for DA2022/0535, in particular to the 
document which is the "Building Assessment Referral Response" the dwelling proposed refers to the 
application seeking consent for Class 2-9 Buildings?

From reviewing the plans which are provided online, it looks more like a Class1A building ??

There is a comment on that same letter that the "application has been investigated" and there are "no 
concerns with the application"

If the class of building being assessed is not correct, what other errors are going to be made with the 
review of this application? What quality control is there for other aspects for the review process of this 
proposed development? 

Regards, 

Lisa Treble

From: Lisa Treble
Sent: 4/05/2022 8:25:16 PM
To: Council Northernbeaches Mailbox
Subject: DA2022/0535


